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East Union Presbyterian Church 
 Sunday, July 13, 2025                              9:30am in the Pavilion 

 

East Union Presbyterian Church 
292 East Union Road, Cheswick, PA 15024 

Church Telephone: 724-265-1381                            Website: www.EastUnionChurch.org  
Email address: EastUnion@EastUnionChurch.org SUMMER Church Office Hours—By Appointment Only 

      

THE WEEK AT A GLANCE 
Sunday July 13- July 20, 2025 

 
 

Sunday:  9:30am - Outdoor Worship (Pavilion) 
  10:45am  - Youth Group Meeting (EUCC) 
  10:45am - Trustees Meeting (Admin Building) 
   
Monday:                Sixth Week of Walnut Woods!  
  9:00am - Strength & Stretching - Open To All (EUCC)  
   
Tuesday: Compass Points Deadline 
  8:00-9:15pm - Deer Lakes Sobriety Meeting (Lounge)  
 
Wednesday: 6:00-8:00pm—Tae Kwon Do (Kennedy Hall) 
     
Thursday: 9:00am - Strength & Stretching - Open To All (EUCC)  
      

 

Next Sunday: 9:30am - Outdoor Worship—Led by Youth Mission Team (EUCC) 
   
    

IN OUR PRAYERS  (To include someone on the prayer list, please call the church office) 
 

Care Facility:    Karen Klemmensen (Quality Life Services of Grove City)        
  Bob Fyala (Concordia, Cabot)   
  Joann Peterson (Atria's Senior Living, McCandless)  
      Leslie Dodson (UPMC Montefiore Long Term Care) 
Home Care: Joan Kozub Jan Fyala Margaret Christy   

 

East Union Birthdays 
Donna Paszek (07/14)   

Contact Deacon Of The Month For Deacons Care Ministry - Janet Wangler—(412) 874-1715 
 

Let Us Pray... To initiate your prayer request or join the Cloud, contact: Carol McCaskey (724-312-5656 / 
camc@consolidated.net) or Teresa Williams (412-613- 4375/ dlns@verizon.net.) Upon request only, your prayer 
concern will be included in the weekly announcements.  
      
You Are Not Alone — Your pastors are here for you! If you need support, assistance or prayer... If you have questions 
about who God is and how to grow in your faith... If you are struggling with grief, anxiety or depression... If addiction 
or conflict is affecting your relationships... We care about you...in body, mind and spirit!  Please contact the church 
office or email the pastors to schedule a confidential visit.  In case of an emergency, Pastor James can be reached at 
724.681-5672. 
      
The following resources are also available to provide information and support: 

Samaritan Counseling Center—(412) 741-7430 
Hope Center (Abuse and/or Domestic Violence) - (888) 299-4673  
ReSolve Crisis Services—1-888-7YOU-CAN (796-8226) 
National Suicide Prevention Lifeline—988 or 1-800-273-TALK (8255) 
National Substance Abuse Hotline—1-800-662-HELP (4357) 

 At The Pulpit: Pastor James 

 Sermon: AMOS - “Waterfalls and Reliable Water Courses”    

 Scriptures: Amos 5:10-13, 21-24 & Matthew 23: 23-28  

 Worship Music: Songs in Worship Lyric Booklet 

 Songs: Lord, I Lift Your Name on High ..…………………….....…..pg. 11 

             Your Grace is Enough  ...……………….………….........…….pg. 14 

             Cornerstone ……..……...…………………………………....……pg. 6 

            Mighty To Save  ……...……………. ..……………..…………...pg.12 

The Lord's Prayer—Our Father, who art in heaven, Hallowed be Thy name. Thy kingdom come. 
Thy will be done on earth as it is in heaven. Give us this day our daily bread. And forgive us our 

debts, as we forgive our debtors. Lead us not into temptation, but deliver us from evil.  
For Thine is the kingdom, and the power, and the glory, forever. Amen. 



  

Walnut Woods Week Five Recap! 
Week Five was All About Time Traveling! 

 
Monday we learned about the 1920s-1930s. We talked about how much things cost back 
then, what types of food they ate, and we got to use our 1920's budgeting math skills to 

plan breakfast, lunch, dinner and snack on a $2.00 budget. 
Tuesday we started the day with music trivia from all the decades, the kids would listen 
to music clips and try to decide what decade the song was from. We also talked about the 

1950s! In the afternoon we made pizza pockets for cooking class! 
Wednesday was Mis-Match day. We learned about the 1960s. During art class we kept with 

the 1960s theme and made salt part projects with geometric and flower shapes! 
Thursday we talked about the 1980s. For STEM class we launched rockets with Mr. Nate! 

Friday We had our field trip to the Museum of Illusion! 
 

Weeks 7-9 are still open for registration! Next week we will have an Ancient Egypt Theme! 
 
 

What's Happening At East Union Church 
 

Youth Mission Team to Present 
The Youth Mission Team will be sharing their trip with the congregation next Sunday, July 
20th. The team will also be leading the whole service. Since they will be sharing photos and 
possibly videos, we will plan to be in the EUCC for this date only. We hope you mark you 
calendars for this special date to see all the amazing things they were able to accomplish 
while also spreading God's love! 

 

Quarterly Statements  
Quarterly Statements were emailed out on July 3rd. If you have not received one or have 
any issues with your statement, please send an email to Mindy@eastunionchurch.org. 
 

Looking Ahead To Fall 
As we enjoy a  break from our busy programming schedule, please be praying for our 
children and youth. Could God be calling you to help with Sunday School or Youth Group? 
Do you have other ideas of how we can support and encourage our kids on their journey of 
faith?  What about our Young Adults? Parents, Couples or others ?  Maybe a particular 
topic comes to mind?  Please brainstorm, pray and email Pastor James.  

Summer Giving… Please keep up your regular giving to East Union Church. Summer is 
typically a time when people miss Sundays for vacation and other adventures and conse-
quently giving often decreases. But the church remains open and active and the bills re-
main regular! We have many convenient ways to give through Vanco (set up automatic, 
reoccurring giving, Mindy can help!), and Venmo! 
 
Offering Recognition… Thank you for your generous financial contributions 
which support East Union Church, our ministries and missions.  An offering 
plate is passed during the worship service. We also accept donations via 
Venmo, using this QR code. To set up online donations at our church website, 
please call Mindy in the church office. 
 
Outdoor Worship… We welcome all to bring their well-behaved pets to our outdoor ser-
vices.  

 

Welcome To Worship 
What a blessing it is to be together worshiping the Lord on this summer morning. We are 
glad you are here! If you are new to East Union Church and interested in becoming a 
member, please speak to Pastor James who is currently meeting with interested families, 
or feel free to fill out a connection card that can be found on our Welcome Table! 


